
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                           31st May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/guardians, 

 

You will all be aware of the Government’s announcement with regard to the Expanded Summer Provision 

for pupils in special classes this year.  

 

We know that it has been a very challenging time for your family with the closures both last year and this 

year. We are cognisant of how the absence of school and other supports has had a huge impact on your 

lives and wellbeing. Unfortunately, however, taking into account the fact that staff employed by the school 

are not available for any of the summer programme in 2021 and in light of the decision by the Board of 

Management not to pursue the recruitment of external staff for the programme, Redeemer Boys’ N.S. is 

subsequently not in a position to participate in the School-Based Summer Provision for pupils in our 

special classes in 2021. 

 

The Home-based strand of the Summer Programme may still be pursued and to this end we hope that you 

are successful in securing the services of a registered teacher or SNA. When the relevant application form 

is released for the home-based strand, it will be printed and sent home with your son/s (with the school     

section completed). 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Michelle Murray    Frank Mullen 

Principal     Chairperson 
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Fás agus Foghlaim 

 


